
Nursery News 

Friday 13.11.2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week in Nursery we joined the whole school for a two 

minute silence and made our own poppies for Remembrance 

Day. 

 

Thank you to Ivy for creating our special display on the Nursery door. 

 

We have a number of families within the school and Nursery that celebrate Diwali 

which begins on Saturday therefore we like to acknowledge this wonderful 

celebration. We read stories, watched videos and took part in some traditional 

activities which encourages the children to have a better understanding of other 

cultures. 

 

 



We enjoyed making Rangoli patterns using pens, chalks 

outside and flower petals. At the end of each session Mrs 

Dasri lit the candles which were just magical! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



On Friday the whole school supported Children in Need by dressing in spots and 

stripes. We had lots of fun with Pudsey which we will share with you all on Seesaw. 

Thank you all for your kind donations we will let you know how much we raised, 

 

We would like to wish Jack a very happy 4th birthday; we hope you enjoyed 

your special day. 

 

If you would like to discuss any issues relating to Nursery or your child, please do not 

hesitate to let Mrs Carter know. She will be able to call you at the end of the day.  If 

the matter is urgent, please contact the office and they will relay the message.  

Best wishes  

Mrs Carter and Mrs Dasari 

 

 

 


